From: Adams, Delrice 
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2015 12:02 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Invitation to Attend: 2015 Freedom Award & Distinguished Service Awards Luncheon

Hi Steve,

I attended the following event:

What:        2015 Freedom Award & Distinguished Service Awards Luncheon
When:       May 29, 2015 11:00am - 1:30pm

Where:     Palmer House Hotel

Who:         I was a guest of the Development Department (Erik Fragelius , Director invited me). JMLS has a CDBG                     Restorative Practice Grant.   I was seated at the table with John Marshall Staff and 4 other guests not                     affiliated with JMLS.

Please let me know if additional information is needed.

Delrice Adams, M.S.
Program Development Coordinator
Office of Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health

